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BCLP Partner Philip Bartz was quoted Sept. 30 by The Wall Street Journal concerning new federal

antitrust enforcers who are tightening up regulation of the private-equity industry, putting a spotlight

on ways that buyout firms might be affecting competition. It is not clear how effectively the Federal

Trade Commission (FTC) can take on the private-equity industry. Attorneys say any challenge to a

private-equity deal could lead to a legal fight. “Just because you have a new enforcer who says you

should turn back the clock to Teddy Roosevelt and trustbusting, it remains to be seen whether they

will have any traction with the courts,” Bartz said.
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.


